
 

 

Photo Contest 
  The Department of Computer Science is looking for 

an excit ing photograph of “computer science in 
action” for the front page of our website.  
 
We are call ing for your photo submissions! The 
winner’s photo wil l  be on the front page of our 
website with proper credit given to the winner.  
 
Please send photos by October 26 to 
jjumadinova@allegheny.edu 
 
Your photos must satisfy the following 
requirements: 
• Your photo should display an element of 

“computer science in action”. 
• Your photo should showcase the diversity and 

excitement of the students and faculty in 
computer science. 

• You must have permission from the people who 
are in the photograph. 

Contact  Jany l Jumadinova at j jumadinova@allegheny.edu with any questions 


